
2024/25 Statistical Project Competition for Secondary School Students 

(21 June 2025) 

 

Two groups of students participated in the 2024/25 Statistical Project Competition for 

Secondary School Students organized by Hong Kong Statistical Society (HKSS). Both groups 

received a Certificate of Appreciation. This competition seeks to spark secondary school 

students’ interest in research methods, statistics, and statistical techniques. It encourages 

students to understand their local community in a scientific and objective way through the 

proper use of statistics, while also fostering a sense of civic awareness. 

Awardee Award 

Group 1 

2D CHEUNG Shu-hang Perla 

Certificate 

of Appreciation 

2D CHEUNG Tsz-yau 

2D LEUNG Nga-shu 

2D PAN Le 

2D YANG Zhi-jie 

2D YAU Hiu-fai 

Group 2 

2D CHEN Xuanming 

2D CHEUNG Sin-hei 

2D CHEUNG Yi-maan 

2D CHOY Angela 

2D PANG Chuen-lai 

2D TANG Pak-fai 



 

Principal YUEN (1st left) and Mr. LIN Chun-hei (1st right) with Group 1 awardees  

2D LEUNG Nga-shu, 2D CHEUNG Tsz-yau, 2D CHEUNG Shu-hang Perla, 2D YAU Hiu-fai,                    

2D PAN Le and 2D YANG Zhi-jie (from left to right) 

 

 

 

 

Principal YUEN (1st left) and Mr. LIN Chun-hei (1st right) with Group 2 awardees  

2D TANG Pak-fai, 2D CHEN Xuanming, 2D PANG Chuen-lai, 2D CHEUNG Yi-maan,                     

2D CHOY Angela and 2D CHEUNG Sin-hei (from left to right) 


